Jennifer S. Bethune

e e e s S — e e et il
From: Mark Locklear

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:19 AM

To: Central Permitting; Deen E. Taylor; Brad Sutton

Cc: Jay Sikes

Subject: FW: McPhail Farm Sewer

Hey just keeping you all in the loop on this exception that HRW is making for these lots, so you are aware when they
come in for permitting. If and when we get more specifics we will pass them along. Please try to remember to include a
copy of this email in the attachments for each house permitted.

Thanks

ML

From: Steve Ward

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:03 AM

To: Mark Locklear <mlocklear@harnett.org>; Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Cc: Glenn McFadden <gmcfadden@harnett.org>; dustin@weavercompanies.com; Oliver Tolksdorf
<otolksdorf@harnett.org>

Subject: McPhail Farm Sewer

Mark/Jay,

Dustin Blackwell is requesting that six lots located on Hayes Rd (McPhail Farm) be allowed to apply for septic service due
to the depth and location of the available sewer gravity main that could serve these lots. HRW concurs with this request
for these six lots only if they are suitable for on-site septic. This is mainly due to the depth of the existing gravity main
and length of bore that would be required to complete the sewer extension. Please call if you have any additional
questions.



